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Plymouth Argyle Women .v. Cheltenham Town Women 
 

SUNDAY 8TH JANUARY 2023 @ HOME PARK, kick off at 1400 

 
Plymouth Argyle Women’s FC are playing at Home Park, on Sunday 8th January 2023, and it would be amazing 
to continue to build on the legacy of the Lionesses in the Summer and get a record attendance for Women’s 
Football in the Southwest. 
 
Plymouth Argyle Women play in Tier 3 of the Women’s football pyramid and sit only 2 leagues below the 
Women’s Super League.  
 
This is a great opportunity as a community to come together and support Women and Girls football and show 
the players that we appreciate their commitment and dedication to football. 
 
Apart from anything else it, it promises to be a fun filled exciting afternoon, with the Plymouth Argyle Fanzone 
open, Pilgrim Pete and much more happening. 
 
If your Daughter or Son would like to attend this fixture, Tickets are priced as below: 

 
Adults - £8 
U23’s - £5 
12-18 yrs – £1 
U12’s - free 
 
Tickets can be purchased online via this link: 
 
https://www.eticketing.co.uk/pafc 
 
or by telephone on 01752 907700, Home Park Ticket Office who will be happy to talk you through the seating 
options or in person at the Ticket Office on match day. 
 
Children under 12 years of age must be accompanied by an appropriate adult or they will be refused entry 

 

https://www.eticketing.co.uk/pafc

